
From:
To: aircraftnoiseconsultation
Subject: NO NIGHT FLIGHTS BETWEEN 11PM AND 7AM
Date: 27 February 2022 11:42:11

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Fingal County Council. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you are satisfied of the email's authenticity.

I STRONGLY OBJECT . REGARDS MICHAEL KEOGH , PORTMARNOCK
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